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15702 Santiago de Compostela, Spain 
        
        Dublin, 14 December 2016 
 
 
Subject: Follow-up report to the 2014 external review report  
 
 
Dear Mr. López Pereira,  
 
At its meeting on 30 November 2016, the ENQA Board considered the follow-up report arising 
from the external review of ACUSG in 2014. The Board acknowledged the progress made and 
expressed its satisfaction with the improvements achieved. 

 

I also take this opportunity to remind you that as the Standards and Guidelines for Quality 
Assurance in the European Higher Education Area (ESG 2015) were adopted in the Ministerial 
Conference in May 2015, we are expecting that all ENQA Members have now taken the ESG 
2015 into use in all relevant procedures.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Padraig Walsh 
President of ENQA 
 
 


